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We are, once again, incredibly proud of our Year 11 students who
have achieved phenomenal GCSE and Vocational results this year.

All of our students have worked incredibly hard over the last five
years, including attending additional intervention sessions after
school, at the weekend and during the holidays! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful
staff for their hard work and dedication and our Year 11 families for
their support throughout.

Good luck to our Class of 2023 as they now embark on their Post-16
destinations of choice, we know that they will continue to be
BHAmazing every single day!

OUR  STUDENTS ACHIEVE
OUTSTANDING RESULTS!


